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Dear Families, 
 

We are coming to the end of another month and another term.  It has been an incredibly busy month with 
trips to the cinema, Red Nose Day, World Book Day, Words in the ’Wood and plenty more!  The final term 
of the academic year is fast approaching and the Summer term is already looking busy.  Please do look at 
the school calendar on our website and check the weekly updates for key dates. 
 
This week we had the pleasure of the Year 3 and Year 4 Singing Extravaganza.  They delighted us with a 
number of well-know hits, singing beautifully.  Well done to you all!  Next week, Year 6 leave for their trip 
to PGL.  We wish them good weather and lots of fun as they create happy memories! 
 
It is lovely to see the days beginning to get longer with brighter mornings and evening.  Please remember 
that clocks go forward this weekend.  I would like to wish you a happy and restful Easter break.   
 
With kind regards   
Lisa Bub      
Headteacher 

  

 

Y3/4 Talent Show  

Years  3 and 4 Singing Extravaganza! 
 

This week, Year 3 and 4 put on a fantastic performance 
which had everyone smiling and singing along.  Their 
amazing singing and unique dance moves certainly had 
everyone entertained!  From songs by George Ezra and 
Marshmello to hits from The Greatest Showman, it was 
clear to see how much the children enjoyed                               
performing in front of their families and we'd like to 
thank everyone who came along and supported us in 
making this happen. 

 
 

  



 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 
This month the following children have received a  

Head teacher award. Well done to you all! 
 

Roman 
Devlin 
Aya 
Kaya 

    FOUNDATION 

STAGE  

 HEADTEACHER’S   

STARS 

NURSERY RECEPTION 

Briana 
Maria 
Matthias 
Nathan 

  1st  March 8th  March 15th  March 22nd March 29th March 

Year 1 Nicholas Sky Alfie Avni Lucas Ollie  Reece Tianna Rhys Erica 

Year 2 Joseph Tia Holly Musa Rina Billy-Joe  Rio Grace  Christopher Deborah 

Year 3 Lui Daria Lewis Lucas  Denisa Krish Temi Rudina Ewan Alexia 

Year 4 Noya Krish Sienna Zaynah Hetty Emanuella Chloe Innes Kerem Frankie 

Year 5  Ruby Jack Lea Fabion Alexis James Sandra Paige Daniel Ruby 

Year 6 Miracle Charlie Emmanuel Danielle Eve Ashmika Joshua  Isabella  Janelle Rishan 
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APRIL UPDATE 

Class Assembly Dates 
 

 Year 4  Thursday 23rd May 
 

Parents are welcome at 9:05am to come 
and join us. 

First day back to school  
8.55am start 

Tuesday 23rd April  
 
 

                          Acorns & Little Oaks                  
       Thursday 25th April  

 

  Swimming 
 

 
Don’t forget your towel, goggles  

and swim wear 
 

      Year 2 - Starts Tuesday 23rd April  
      Year 1 - Start Wednesday 24th April 

 
Clubs Restarting in Summer Term 

 
 

Netball Club Year 6  Friday 26th April 
Cricket Club Years 5 & 6  Thursday 2nd May 
Homework Club  Years 3,4,5 &6 Friday 3rd May 
Choir Club  KS1 & KS2  Friday 3rd May 
Violin Club                    Years 4,5 & 6  Thursday 2nd May 
Tony’s lunchtime  Years 5 & 6  Tuesday 30th April 
football club 
 
Clubs that are externally run, the provider will contact 
you to let you know when clubs are restarting for the 
Summer term. 

Parking 
 

Thank you for helping us to             
ensure the safety of our             
children, as well as maintain 
good relationships with our 

neighbours, by parking with consideration 
for all road and pavement users. 

                                      Tesco Blue Tokens 
 

Every time customers shop in their local Tesco store, they receive a blue token at the checkout to 
place in the donation box of the local good cause they would most like to support. The more tokens a 
local good cause gets the larger share of the donation they will receive.    
 

From 1st May to 30th June, you will be able to support Monksmead School!   
 

The donation will to go towards purchasing a new KS2 climbing frame.   
 

Don’t forget to ask for your blue token at the till throughout May and June! 

 
          PGL  

 

1st-4th April 
 

We would like to wish Year 6 a 
fantastic time on their school journey. Hope 

the sun shines for you. 

Reception 
 

Nurse Screen Check 
 

Monday 29th April 

 

Year 5 Parents 

 
PGL Meeting in Year 6 classroom 

 
Thursday 25th April 

Don’t Forget Crazy Hair 
Day 

 

Friday 3rd May 
 

Please bring in £1 in exchange for 
wearing your hair any colour and in any 

style. 



 

 

SPORTS & NEWS  

 
 
 
 

            Football  
 
 

         

            Y5 Boys Football  
    St Teresa’s  8 v 0 Monksmead 

Man of the match - Ayman 
 

                        Y5 Boys Football  
    Monksmead 0 v 5 St Nicholas 

Man of the match - James 
 

                        Y5 /6 Boys Football  
    Monksmead 0 v 4 Clore Shalom 

Man of the match - Neema 
 

                        Y5 Boys Football  
    Kenilworth 9 v 0 Monksmead 

Man of the match - Fabion 
 

   Y6 Boys Football  
   Radlett Prep 9 v 0 Monksmead 

Man of the match - Jahvarni 
 

              Y5/6 Girls Football  
    Monksmead 1 v 3 Saffron Green 

Girl of the game - Janelle 
 

                        Y5 Boys Football  
    Summerswood 9 v 0 Monksmead 

Man of the match - Kyle 

 

 
We urgently require boxes of tissues, if you can 

donate any we would be very grateful. 
 

Thank you 
 
 

Summer Term School Lunch 2019 
 

A couple of things to update you with 
regarding lunches.  

 

A new summer lunch menu has been 
emailed home. If you need a copy of this 
then please come to the school office to 

pick up a copy. 
 

Lunches will be going up in the Summer 
Term to £2.50 per meal per day. 

 

Lunches must to be paid for in  
advance using the school gateway. 

Cheques will need to be made payable 
to Herts Catering Ltd (HCL). 
 

1st Half term  {24 days}= £60.00 
2nd Half term {35 days}= £87.50 

 

 Total Term      £147.50  

 

Swimming Gala  
 

Pupils of Year 5 & 6 took part in the  
swimming gala at The Venue. A big well done 
to  all who participated, we managed to come  

third over all. 
 

Girls Football Tournament 
Years 5 & 6 

 
Thursday 25th April 

At Monksmead School 
 

Unfortunately parents/ spectators are not  
permitted to watch the tournament as it takes 

place during school time. 


